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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion over 
the next four years to deliver 190 new and upgraded 
schools to support communities across NSW. In 
addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent on school 
maintenance over five years. This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW.

Fairvale High School

A project is underway to upgrade Fairvale High 
School. The project will increase the school's capacity 
and includes:

	■ 30 permanent teaching areas including science, 
technology, food tech and other specialised 
classroom spaces

	■ replacing the Bini Dome structure with a 
multipurpose facility.

Progress summary

The contract for main works went out to tender in 
late October 2019.

Next steps

The tender will close in late November and we 
anticipate that the contract will be awarded in the 
summer holidays followed by site establishment. 
Work is expected to commence before the start of 
Term 1 2020.

Keeping you informed

School Infrastructure NSW will continue to keep the 
school community updated as the project progresses. 
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� Artist's impression of the Fairvale High School upgrade
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